Alanis, Sarah

From: Long, Remy

Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 2:54 PM
To: Pahl Donaldson, Rosie

Subject: FW: Stepping Down from GAC

From: Long, Remy

Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2022 2:53 PM
To: Elizabeth Lillard

Subject: RE: Stepping Down from GAC

Elizabeth —

| completely understand, and thank you for letting me know. I’'m glad you enjoyed your time on GAC. It was obviously a
bit odd under pandemic circumstances, and | hope when you find yourself with increased capacity you might consider
serving again —we’d be lucky to have you back!

Take care,
Remy

Remy Long (he/him)| Deputy Manager

Natural Area Preservation (NAP), Land Acquisition (Greenbelt) & Sustainability
City of Ann Arbor Parks & Recreation Services

3875 E. Huron River Drive, Ann Arbor, MI 48104 | (734) 794-6627 ext. 43473
http://www.a2gov.org/NAP | https://www.a2gov.org/greenbelt

From: Elizabeth Lillard

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2022 11:15 AM
To: Long, Remy <RLong@a2gov.org>
Subject: Stepping Down from GAC

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi Remy,

| hope you're having a good fall. | wanted to let you know, | can no longer be part of the Greenbelt Advisory Commission.
My schedule has changed over the last few months, and | have to let something go. | have really enjoyed my time on the
Commission and appreciate all your hard work. Good luck!

Elizabeth

Elizabeth Lillard
National Wildlife Federation





